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“When you have a passion for something then you tend 
not only to be better at it, but you work harder at it too” 

-Vera Wang

March heralds an exciting time of year as we transition 
from winter to spring, with increasingly pleasant weather. 
This month marks the beginning of the show season for 
many of our livestock exhibitors, who are selecting their 
animals for the year. Shooting Sports members are gearing 
up for the upcoming competition season, campers are 
preparing for the 4-H Summer Camp in June, and many 
are planning their entries for the county fair in July.

4-H provides a platform for all of us to discover our 
passions. Personally, I found my passion through Shooting 
Sports at the age of nine. When you identify what you are 
passionate about, it opens up numerous opportunities for 
growth. Passion drives you to strive for greater 
achievements and to invest your time and effort into 
succeeding and making a name for yourself. 

As we embrace spring and the season of renewal, take a 
moment to reflect on your extracurricular activities, 
whether they involve sports, volunteer work, 4-H clubs 
and projects, or other pursuits. Ask yourself, “Is this 
something I truly enjoy doing?” “Am I genuinely 
passionate about this?” “Am I only doing this because 
someone else expects me to?” Once you have answers to 
these questions, consider, “What am I truly passionate 
about?” When you identify your true passion, immerse 
yourself in it. Life becomes more fulfilling when you have 
something you are passionate about to devote your time 
to.

There are no limits to how far you can go when passion 
paves your path to success.

Agent’s Corner:

Mason Malin, 
Grant County 
4-H Youth Development Agent

Livestock Club Meeting:  
March 13 @ 6PM

o Pendleton County ANR Agent, Lindie 
Huffman will be doing a 
demonstration cutting down a hog into 
the primal sections, and then into 
retail meat cuts

Country Ham Club Meeting: 
March 20 @ 6PM

o We will be looking over speech 
topics for both Juniors and Seniors 
and start the brainstorming process to 
create ideas for your rough draft of 
your speech.  We will also discuss 
where the ham is in the curing 
process. 

Kentucky 4-H Teen Conference is a 
comprehensive leadership development event
tailored for high school 4-H members. This
conference is designed to provide youth with a
multifaceted experience that combines
educational workshops, leadership training,
community service, and social activities.

June 10-13, 2025

Please contact 859-824-3355 if you are 
interested in Teen Conference. This year 
the date does interfere with Summer 
Camp dates. 



LIVESTOCK VALIDATION 
o Beef Cattle:

 March 1st 11am-12pm, KY Beef Expo, Louisville KY
 March 6th 5-7pm, Pendleton County Fairgrounds, Falmouth KY
 March 11th 5-7pm WTA Marketing Alliance, London KY
 March 15th, 8-10am Green River Beef Show, Hartford KY

o Swine, Sheep, Goats: 
 April 26th 9-11am Boone County Fairgrounds, Burlington KY
 April 29th 5-7pm Clark County Fairgrounds, Winchester KY
 May 1st 5-7pm Bourbon County Fairgrounds, Paris KY
 May 3rd 9-11am Mason Co. Bluegrass Stockyards, Maysville KY
 May 5th 5-7pm Muhlenberg County Ag Complex, Central City KY
 May 6th 5-7pm East Carter High School, Grayson KY
 May 13th 4-7pm LD Brown Complex, Bowling Green KY
 May 14th 5-7pm Spencer County High School, Taylorsville KY
 May 15th 5-7pm WTA Marketing Alliance, London KY

o All 4-H Livestock Exhibitors must have the agent sign their validation paperwork verifying 
they have completed their 6 education hours before they arrive to a livestock validation 
site. 

o Reach out to Mason Malin at masonmalin@uky.edu for all livestock validation paperwork

There’s no school on March 14, 
so the horticulture club will be meeting 

at the Senior Center in Williamstown at 2 
pm to help get their raised beds ready 

for spring planting. 

It's time to register your Recruit for Boot Camp! We are looking 
forward to seeing you on Saturday, March 22, 2025, from 9am-3pm. 
To be good stewards of our funds, we kindly ask that you check your 
calendars before registering your child. This is open to 3rd, 4th and 5th 
grade students. We look forward to another great Boot Camp.
https://forms.gle/rT3GQcPU363qLpNT7

mailto:masonmalin@uky.edu
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2FrT3GQcPU363qLpNT7&data=05%7C02%7Cstephanie.conrad%40uky.edu%7C6a59cf7bf22e40b4aacb08dd550070ef%7C2b30530b69b64457b818481cb53d42ae%7C0%7C0%7C638760182575719654%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=VdmIOZ04Zt1c6gL11PcUNODWC0ABoMWY6iU8ETKTbvw%3D&reserved=0


“As we transition into spring, it's the perfect time to enjoy fresh 
and vibrant flavors. This month, we're excited to share a 

delightful recipe that combines the smoky goodness of bacon 
with the juicy sweetness of tomatoes. Whether you're hosting a 

gathering, looking for a tasty snack, or want something that 
every kid in the cafeteria will be jealous of, this  Bacon and 

Tomato Dip is sure to be a hit!”

Don’t just send your kids to 
camp, go with them!

(Neither of you will regret it.)
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